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October 24. 20(15

Dr. D. Banerjee
Department of Pathology
BC Cancer Acencv
600 W 10'11 A~'em;e
Vancouver. BC
Canada V62 4E6

DearDr.B~

This letter is to formally acknowledge receipt of the external quality review of the Health
Care Corporation of St, John's (now Eastern Health) Laboratory Medicine Program,
Immunohistochemistry Service, dated October] 7,2005. On behalf of the Eastern
Health Organization, I would like to express a sincere thank you for the thorough job you
have done in preparing the report This report with the recommendations are truly
valued. Your report will be shared with the leadership team of the Laboratory Medicine
Program, as well as the Vice-President of Quality. Diagnostic and Medical Services of
Eastern Health.

Once again, thank you very much for your interest, guidance and wisdom in this very
difficult situation.

Sincerely yours,

Donald M. Cook, MD, FRCPC, FCAP
Clinical Chief, Laboratory Medicine Program
S1. John's Hospitals, Eastern Health
Phone 709-777-5482
FAX 709-777-5178

c.c. Dr. Robert Williams
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